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1394 PWG - OUI History
Sept. 21 - Denver, CO

• Decision in Copenhagen to define OUI
space.
– Sub-IDs will not be subdivided or reused for

more than one purpose.

– Participants are assigned a contiguous block of
numbers within the reserved space.

• Participants can disclose usage of the Sub-Ids
assigned to them.

• The 1394 PWG does not require disclosure.



1394 PWG - OUI Usage
Sept. 21 - Denver, CO

• 1394 PWG will request a set of numbers for
use within the profile document.
– Numbers used will be assigned from the

contiguous block of public numbers.

• Participants can request public disclosure of
one or more Sub-IDs from their private
space.
– Numbers so listed require some form of

specification be made available.



1394 PWG - OUI Usage
Sept. 21 - Denver, CO

• Usage list of assigned numbers will be
published on the web site.
– Assigned public numbers will identify related

specification.

– Unused public numbers are considered
reserved.

– Private numbers are considered assigned.


